Kure Beach
Beautification Meeting
January 19, 2009

The meeting was called to order at 4:00 PM at the Town Hall with following in
attendance:

Ken Withrow, Chair Ron Eecleston
Candice Clark, Co- Chair Herb Wiebhe
Tony Gonsalves John Gordon
Gary Cox

By motion made, seconded and carried the minutes of November 10™ meeting was
approved.

OLD BUSSINESS

1. Sandman Project: still on hold

2. Standard Signs: This project is working, still need funds to have consulting help
On design.

3. Atlantic Ave.: This project has been redrawn and submitted to CAMA for their
Review.

4, 2009 Projects: John is looking into plants we can use in existing planters which

will require little or no maintenance once established. Will need approval to test in

one planter hox.

5. Dicussed Gary Cox Project for K Ave. Good project and we hope to continue

forward with this preject.

New Business

1. Parks & Rec. Committee: discussed the Beautification Committee joining Parks
and Rec. and making the two committee’s one committee. After much discussion it is
our belicf that Beautification will be more functional as a separate committee and
will continue to work with Parks and Rec. as we have done in the past.

2 Members Comments: There was no additional comments,

The meeting was adjourned at 5:00 P.M. The next meeting is schuled for Febarary
9, 2009 at 4:00 P.M. in the Town Hall



